
Dear Lake Central Families, 
The Tri Town International Travel Club is planning a once-in-a-lifetime educational travel experience to Germany, 

Austria, and Switzerland in the summer of 2025! 
Attend the informational meeting on Wednesday, September 20th at 6:30 PM in the Kahler LGI Room. Enter 
door A. (Open to all LC students) 

• Learn about these exciting locations 

• Learn about affordable payment options 
• Learn how we will travel in Europe 

• Learn how to enroll on this trip before if fills up 

• Students must turn 12 by June of 2025 to travel (Open to all LC students) 

• Students must be in compliance with school rules and have no current disciplinary notices 
Please register for the meeting by using the QR code below. 
Any questions? Email travellcms2020@gmail.com 
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The meeting will also mark the official opening of enrollment! There are limited spots on this tour, so attend this 

meeting to learn more about this exciting opportunity! 

Leta Sena-Lopez, 

Educational Director, TTITC 

Kahler Middle School teacher since 1995 
*This trip is sponsored by Tri Town International Travel Club 
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